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ACCESSORY SAFETY RECALL

Monkey 125/A - Rear Carrier

Honda is launching a SAFETY RECALL on the accessory Rear Carrier for Monkey 125/A motorcycles
due to a potential defect that may allow the Rear Carrier to fall off the motorcycle while riding. A Rear
Carrier that falls into the roadway poses a safety hazard to other roadway users.

Effective immediately, YOU MUST NOT SELL the following Accessory Rear Carrier:

08L70-KOF-AQ0 - Rear Carrier

SERVICE BULLETIN

Service Bulletin Monkey 125/A #1, which includes Safety Recall information, parts information, and
warranty claim information will be available October 28, 2019.

PARTS INFORMATION

All dealers with affected accessory inventory must not sell or install the affected part. Dealers must
immediately remove any Rear Carrier already installed onto a dealer-owned motorcycle. Make
sure the above part number is removed from any Internet parts advertising by your dealership. A

replacement part will not be offered. Dealer parts return and customer refund information will be
provided October 28, 2019.

CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION

AHM intends to mail customer letters to all owners of a Monkey 125/A motorcycle as early as
possible, subject to State registration information. Customers will be informed that their
motorcycle may be affected by a Rear Carrier with a safety related defect and advised to
discontinue using the Rear Carrier. Customers will also be informed that a refund will be offered in
lieu of a replacement part.

Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this action.

Honda will update dealers with any new information as it becomes available.
If you have any questions, please contact TechLine or your District Service Manager.

10f1
©2019 American Honda Motor Co., Inc. — All Rights Reserved MTB 17345 (1910)

CUSTOMER INFORMATION: The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools,
equipment, and training to correctly and safely maintain your Honda. These procedures should not be attempted by "do-it-yourselfers," and
you should not assume this bulletin applies to your Honda, or that your Honda has the condition described. To determine whether this
information applies, contact an authorized Honda dealer.




